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Year 6 Production 

Wednesday 2nd July, 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. As you are aware, our Year 6 students have been diligently 
preparing for their upcoming production. This year, we are excited to present 'Cinderfella and 
Rockerfella,' a pantomime that promises to be both entertaining and engaging. We warmly invite 
parents and families to come and enjoy the production. 

The performances will take place on Thursday, 10th July, with two showings available: one at 
10am and another at 6pm. The children have been working hard over the past few weeks, 
rehearsing songs and dances, and they are eager to share their hard work with you. If you are 
able to, please mark your calendars for one of the showings; your support and encouragement are 
invaluable in making this event a resounding success! 

In order to comply with fire regulations, tickets are limited to two per family for each showing. 
We may be able to accommodate additional requests if space allows. We kindly ask that you book 
your tickets by emailing the school office (ktpsadmin@kingstoneacademy.co.uk) with the number 
of tickets you require by 3pm on Tuesday, 8th July. After this date, if there are spare tickets we will 
contact people on a first come, first served basis. 

Please note that school age siblings will be watching the production in school time. 

Thank you for your continued support; we look forward to seeing you at the Year 6 production. 

Warm regards, 

 

Mrs Kirsty O’Callaghan-James 
Year 6 Teacher 
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